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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Legako receives IFT Muscle Foods Division ‘Member of the Year Award’
[image: image1.jpg]7" CASNRNewsCenter .



An assistant professor of food science with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences has been awarded the Institute of Food Technologists' Foods Division "Member of the Year Award." Jerrad Legako received the honor at the IFT'S National Conference. Introduced four years ago, the member of the year award is recognition for an IFT member who goes above and beyond in supporting IFT'S Muscle Foods Division.

RESEARCH FOCUS
NRM researchers assisting with Huisache control efforts in South Texas
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A thorny, invasive plant, commonly known as Huisache (Wee Sach), is creating an issue for South Texas ranchers. The plant really has no useful agricultural purpose other than the fact that its blooms are used to make perfume. Robert Cox with the Department of Natural Resources Management is trying to determine if there are certain methods that can be used to effectively control ranchland Huisache.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Homecoming Breakfast set for Oct. 20 in Red Raider Ballroom
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CASNR officials are inviting friends from across campus and the region to the college's 57th Annual Homecoming Breakfast on Oct. 20 at Tech's Student Union Building at 15th Street and Akron Ave. The breakfast, which kicks-off at 8 a.m., will be held in the Red Raider Ballroom. Parking is available in lot R-13, east of Drane Hall. The breakfast is free; however, to offset the cost program officials are encouraging a $15 donation.

CASNR Pig Roast

       Thursday, Nov. 1, 2018

       Lubbock Civic Center

       Banquet Hall


	

	
	Heidi Brady, a professor with Tech's Department of Animal and Food Sciences, received the award during a special presentation during the NARRU Fall Conference at Arkansas State University-Jonesboro. Brady's research areas focus on hippotherapy, therapeutic riding, and equine management. "I'm so honored to receive this award," Brady said. "Teaching means so much to me, and it is a privilege to stand with the other Texas Tech faculty who have received this award." Texas Tech has had tremendous recent success in the NARRU Award categories, said CASNR Dean William Brown. >> more
On Track; Dairy Barn Restoration Fund nears final goal of $1.3M
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The effort to save Texas Tech’s iconic landmark, the Dairy Barn, continues to go well. Officials announced this month that they recently passed the mark of $1.22 million as they head toward their ultimate goal of raising $1.3 million. With its prime location in the heart of the campus, the building is considered an ideal collaborative and conference space for Texas Tech students, faculty, staff and alumni. 

John Abernathy, former CASNR dean and research administrator, dies at 73
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John Abernathy, a long-time leader in the South Plains agricultural industry and former CASNR dean (1997-2003), passed away Sept. 18 in Lubbock. Prior to joining the Tech administration, he served as the Resident Director and as a weed scientist at the Texas A&M Agricultural Experiment Station in Lubbock. The Oklahoma native held the position of resident director of the agricultural research center for two dozen years.

AAEC alum joins U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission
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Dawn Stump, a 1996 graduate of the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics and recipient of a Distinguished Alumni Award last year from CASNR, has been sworn in to serve as a commissioner on the U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission. The Olton native was administered her oath of office earlier this month during a special ceremony in New York City. 

GALLERY: PSS shows off the fruits of its labors at Plant Trial Gardens Field Day
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A stunning mix of colorful flowers and lush plants was in the spotlight at a special field day at the Department of Plant and Soil Science's Plant Trial Gardens this month. The event was hosted by the Ornamental Horticulture Research Group. Assisting in planning and execution of the garden program was Russ Plowman, a plant and soil science instructor of horticulture, along with Greenhouse Manager Vikram Baliga.

NRM’s Gad Perry aids in creating graduate programs for Ethiopian universities
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A group of professors from Texas Tech decided to collaborate, and they came together to partner with four universities in Ethiopia. The program, which included Natural Resources Management Professor Gad Perry, created four new graduate programs at Jimma University, Arba Minch University, Dawa University and the Ethiopian Institute of Architecture, Building Construction and City Development.

Macie Reese joins CASNR's Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center
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Macie Reese has been named CASNR’s new program manager for undergraduate studies. She will be responsible for undergraduate programs, degree plans, transfer credits, commencement, awarding of undergraduate degrees, advising, and assisting the associate dean for academic programs. Prior to joining CASNR, Reese served as associate director of application systems at Tech’s Health Sciences Center.

AFS’s Sam Jackson; Fearless Champion sidelined indefinitely with leg injury
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Fearless Champion, the horse ridden by the Texas Tech Masked Rider at athletic events, will be out indefinitely due to a leg injury. Sam Jackson, a professor in Tech's Department of Animal and Food Sciences, who tends to the horse's care on campus, said Fearless Champion could be out 6-8 weeks and will not make the traditional pre-game entrance run at either of Tech's first two home football games.

GALLERY: CASNR's annual Ag Fest sets stage for successful fall semester
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Under a clear blue sky and temperatures easing into the mid-nineties, members of the CASNR’s Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center hosted their annual Ag Fest Aug. 30 at the AFS Livestock Arena. Student organizations within CASNR were represented, as well as opportunities to speak with university guests and representatives. The program was accompanied by a live country-and-western band and hamburger dinner. 

Texas Tech welcomes Luis Rafael Herrera-Estrella to PSS faculty
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Luis Rafael Herrera-Estrella will begin this fall as the newest of the Plant and Soil Science faculty. A widely-respected researcher, Herrera-Estrella's arrival was made possible by a $5 million grant from the State of Texas Governor's University Research Initiative and matched by the university to bring the best and brightest researchers to Texas. He is one of the top plant molecular biologists in the world. 

PSS’s Plowman earns CFD certification, invite to national AIFD floral group
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Russ Plowman, an instructor of horticulture in the Department of Plant and Soil Science, has been recognized by the American Institute of Floral Designers as a recipient of its Certified Floral Designer designation. In addition, his designs and evaluation marks were considered so good that he was extended an invitation to become an AIFD Accredited Member. He will be inducted next summer in Las Vegas.
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